
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

April 18, 2025 

Phil Steklenski 
Simpson Door Co. 
400 Simpson Avenue 
McCleary, WA  98557 

Re: State Waste Discharge Permit Number ST 0006178, Simpson Door Co., 30-Day Public 
Notice  

Dear Phil Steklenski: 

We sent a copy of your draft permit and fact sheet to you on March 17, 2025, for factual 
review. The enclosed draft permit and fact sheet includes the factual changes that we made (if 
any) following your 15-day review. 

Enclosed is a copy of the public notice that will appear in the Daily World within the next few 
days, depending on the publishing frequency. 

Please review this new draft permit and fact sheet and submit comments on either factual or 
substantive issues within 30 days of the date of publication of the public notice. Following the 
30-day comment period, the Department of Ecology (Ecology) will review all pertinent 
comments and take appropriate action. 

If you have questions on the permit and fact sheet, or if you would like to meet with us to 
review the permit, please contact Anna Rose Wallace at anna.wallace@ecy.wa.gov, or by 
phone at 360-522-6216 (cell). 

Sincerely,  

Gayle Garbush 
Permit Administrator 
Southwest Region Office  
Water Quality Program 

GG(0006178) 
Enclosures 

cc: Kert Brown, Simpson Door Co. 
Anna Rose Wallace, Ph.D., Department of Ecology 

 John Diamant, P.E., Department of Ecology 

mailto:anna.wallace@ecy.wa.gov

